

Tennessee Technological University Black Cultural Center Box 5145 . Cookeville, TN 38505 . 615-372-3392

September 8, 1993

Dear Dr. Ojo:

I am the Interim Coordinator for the Black Cultural Center. While I am holding this position, I would like to see more involvement between students and administration, faculty and staff. My goal is to bring more unity to the black population here at Tennessee Tech.

I am inviting you to meet with me and your peers and discuss how we may attain this goal of unity. I am open to your ideas and opinions. The meeting date will be set for Friday, September 17, 1993 at 4:00 p.m. in the Black Cultural Center.

I am looking forward to your help and support. If you have any questions please, call me at ext. 6204.

Enclosed is a tentative program of scheduled events for the school year 1993 - 1994. Some of the events are subject to change.

Sincerely,

Rosa Stokes, Interim Coordinator

Black Cultural Center

Looa Stokes